
Nancy Vandenberg 
 

Dear Ms. Nikki Harris, 

I am writing to support the guidelines as written. Reducing greenhouse emissions and improving air
quality are essential for our future. Weakening the guidelines because of industry concerns is not a
good idea. In my experience, industry always pushes back on guidelines, but they always seem to
find a way to make them work. It is imperative that we do all we can to fight climate change, while
also improving air quality to protect the health of all Americans. 

Thank you.


